
North East Speech and Language Therapy 
Research Network  

Financial Report 2020-21 
 

Money for the year 2020-21 is held in the NESTA bank account pending reopening a new NESLTRN 
account, 

There has been no activity this year.  

The balance of funds is £830 to be carried forward into the next year.  

 

Dr Helen Stringer 
Treasurer  
01/07/2021 
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